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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Pedestrian Safety

From: Suzanne Levy

Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 9:46 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Pedestrian Safety

It is with alarming concern, the number a fatal pedestrian accidents on our Hamilton streets. What is city council doing
to address this concern? Two way traffic downtown on Main and King, reduced speed limits, no right turn onto Main
Street on a red light? We need safe streets, we need pedestrians to not fear for their safety when out walking. There is
no pedestrian armour against a motor vehicle. The vehicle will always win. Please address this issue for the safety of
Hamilton citizens.

Suzanne Levy, Ancaster.

Sent from my iPad



